
Hay II, I960

Hrs. George W. Racine
2?2? West Moss Avenue
Peoria 5» Illinois
Dear Hrs. Racine:

Thank you for your letter asking about Hrs. Dorr’ 
book. We have forwarded it to the Dorr Foundation,
99 Park Avenue, Hew York 16, and feel sure you will re 
ceive an answer from them.

Sincerely yours,

(Hiss) Jessie Ash Arndt 
Woman’s Editor
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